
CAMPTON PUBLIC LIBRARY BUILDING COMMITTEE 
Minutes from September 15, 2022 
Campton Town Hall        4:00 pm 

 
 
           Jason Lacombe and Ryan Cloutier from SMP Architect Firm met with Committee members: 
           Nancy Donahue, Carolyn Hill, Timmee Whitemore, Kelly Wieser, and Mary O’Brien.  Corey 
           Davenport, the Town Administrator, also attended. 
 
         
 
 An updated sketch of the library layout was presented.   For about an hour and a half, there were questions, 
comments, and ideas to modify the sketch.  A sketch of the front of the library was also reviewed.  New 
sketches of both the floor plan and the front of the building will be done by SMP so that at the Old Home Day 
and Library event the public will see a clearer picture of how the new Campton Public Library might look. 
These two events will take place before the October Public Meeting. The sketches will also be presented at the 
next Public Meeting, on October 3. 
 
 
 
  Respectfully submitted, 
   Mary A. O’Brien, Chair 
 
          
 

 


